

To: Mike Hourigan, CSP

From: Jamie Blietz, MBA, CAE

Re: Testimonial for Keynote Speech at the AABB Inventory Management Conference

Dear Mike,

Below is the testimonial I would like to give in regards to the presentation you gave at the AABB Inventory Management Conference in Dallas, TX.

"Mike did a fantastic job as the keynote speaker for our conference. His energy and humor immediately sparked the attendee's interest and the content of his presentation was timely for issues facing our profession. It was obvious that Mike did his homework on our profession and he took great steps to connect with the participants by viewing the world from their perspective. I would certainly use Mike again in the future and highly recommend him for other groups."

Sincerely,

Jamie Blietz, MBA, CAE Director AABB National Blood Exchange

